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Hello everyone!  Here it is July 2025 already!! Time sure passes quickly! Already 

this year we have been to AZ, OR, WA, ID, MT, NC, KS, MO, TN, etc. etc.! And 

the rest of the year promises to be just as busy and exciting!  We will be attending 2 

more camp meetings, a big trip to the northeast, assisting with evangelism in 

Colorado, and ending the year with concerts in Florida in December!  Check out our 

concert schedule, it changes frequently, so check back often.  The musical 

instrument business is going very well this year, the Lord is blessing beyond our 

imagination!  Besides the sales at concerts, we have received several special orders, 

but the largest ever is for 13 instruments for a church that is purchasing them for the 

school children and other members who want to learn new instruments and 

participate in their music program.  After our trip out west in Feb-April, our 

inventory was depleted, so along with filling the orders, we are working hard to 

build the inventory back up for upcoming trips.   

Donna is now making instrument cases since our supply chain has been a particular 

challenge this year.  She started with Hammered Dulcimer cases (with lots of help 

from our friend Donita Brownlee), and now she is working on zither cases, 

mountain dulcimer cases, and soon will also make psaltery cases.  It is stretching 

her skill set to do all this sewing, but learning new skills is a good thing! 

As we daily draw nearer to Jesus’ soon coming, may we continue to allow Him to 

transform our characters after His perfect example, and may we all remain faithful 

to His call to share His message for these last days!  If you would like us to come 

and share Jesus in song in your area, please let us know.   

In His Service, 

 

Don and Donna Mohl 

 


